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No.6992 Parliament Security Service, PH 
 

Restriction to the entry of children in Central Hall and Lobbies 
 
 

In order to avoid inconvenience to other Members and to maintain the 

dignity and decorum of the Lobby and Central Hall, Members are requested 

not to bring children below ten years of age to the Lobbies and Central Hall 

 
Kind co-operation of Hon‟ble Members is solicited. 

 
                                                                                                     SNEHLATA SHRIVASTAVA  

Secretary General 

 
 

 


